
Spirit Days

January 5th – Dress like a Snowman

January 12th - Blue Day

January 19th – Pajama Day

January 26th – Disney Day
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Important Dates:

January 1st- Closed (Happy New Year!)
January 9th – Soccer Shots Start
January 10th- Fun Nation Starts
January 15th – CLOSED (MLK Day) 
January 19th – National Popcorn Day
January 22nd – Chinese New Year

January 2024 Newsletter

Tuition Increase

Tuition increases will take place January 7th

2024.

Snow Closures/Delayed Opening

We do not follow FCPS on snow closures or 
delays. If we have a closure/delay, we will 

notify you through Tadpoles.

Winter Ancillaries

Fun Nation
Children will joyfully share songs, rhymes, 

movement. Music and movement class will be 
starting January 10th- February 28. This will be 
an 8-week class with a price of $130. Please 
complete the registration form and turn into 

the front office. 

Soccer Shots

Gear up for our winter soccer shots program 
that will be starting January 9th – March 5th. It 
will be held on Tuesdays at 10am. This will be 
an 8-week season with a price of $182. The link 
to enroll is below.

Direct Enrollment Link:

http://baltwash.soccershots.com/pd/6015/?co
de=rixKjiMNuZ

Communication from Chesterbrook Academy

If you don’t already have our Links2home app
please download it to get all our 

communication alerts. Every family gets two 
accounts one for each guardian. Please let 

Perla know if you are having issues with your
account.

http://baltwash.soccershots.com/pd/6015/?code=rixKjiMNuZ
http://baltwash.soccershots.com/pd/6015/?code=rixKjiMNuZ


Chesterbrook Academy    6210 Multiplex Dr, Centreville, VA 20121    703-968-2939

January 2024 Newsletter

Contact List 

Heather Hyland 
Principal

Heather.hyland@chesterbrookacademy.com

Perla Garcia
Assistant Principal

Perla.garcia-
Chavarria@chesterbrookacademy.com

Adrienne Nwude
Regional Director

anwude@springedugroup.com

Winter Weather

The winter season is here. Please be sure to 
dress your child accordingly, including hats 
and mittens. Also, be sure that your child has 
extra clothes available in their cubby for the 
winter weather (this is a great time to check 
sizes too).

Birthday Celebrations/Holiday Parties

A few reminders about holiday and 

birthday celebrations. As much as we love 

homemade treats, we as that families 

please refrain from bringing anything that is 

homemade. Food items that are store 

bought need to nut free and not processed 

in a facility that contains nuts. 

End of The Year Statements

End of the year statements can be accessed 

through    ALMA. Please let us know if you need 

help accessing your account.

Tax ID: 22-2465204

1. go to  nlci803.getalma.com

2. Log in using your google account or by 

inputting your username

3. If on mobile view on the  bottom left you will 

see a green circle with your initials click that 

If on a desktop on the left-hand side click 

“account”.

4. The last option will say “Statements” 

5. The bottom portion  will read Yearly Tax 

statement and you can select the year on 

the drop down 

6. Click “Get Yearly Statement” 
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